Frank Lloyd Wright Neil Levine
If you ally habit such a referred frank lloyd wright neil levine book that will
provide you worth, get the totally best seller from us currently from several
preferred authors. If you desire to comical books, lots of novels, tale, jokes,
and more fictions collections are along with launched, from best seller to one
of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections frank lloyd wright neil
levine that we will totally offer. It is not re the costs. Its just about what
you dependence currently. This frank lloyd wright neil levine, as one of the
most vigorous sellers here will unconditionally be among the best options to
review.

The Robie House of Frank Lloyd Wright Joseph Connors 1984-05-15 The Robie House
in Chicago is one of the world's most famous houses, a masterpiece from the end
of Frank Lloyd Wright's early period and a classic example of the Prairie
House. This book is intended as a companion for the visitor to the house, but
it also probes beneath the surface to see how the design took shape in the mind
of the architect. Wright's own writings, rare working drawings from the period,
and previously unpublished photographs of the house in construction help the
reader look over the shoulder of the architect at work. Beautiful new
photographs of the Robie House and related Wright houses have been specially
taken to illustrate the author's points, and a bibliography on Wright is
provided.
Modern Architecture Frank Lloyd Wright 2021-07-13 Modern Architecture is a
landmark text--the first book in which America's greatest architect put forth
the principles of a fundamentally new, organic architecture that would reject
the trappings of historical styles while avoiding the geometric abstraction of
the machine aesthetic advocated by contemporary European modernists. One of the
most important documents in the development of modern architecture and the
career of Frank Lloyd Wright, Modern Architecture is a provocative and profound
polemic against America's architectural eclecticism, commercial skyscrapers,
and misguided urban planning. The book is also a work of savvy self-promotion,
in which Wright not only advanced his own concept of an organic architecture
but also framed it as having anticipated by decades--and bettered--what he saw
as the reductive modernism of his European counterparts. Based on the 1931
original, for which Wright supplied the cover illustration, this beautiful
edition includes a new introduction that puts Modern Architecture in its
broader architectural, historical, and intellectual context for the first time.
The subjects of these lively lectures--from "Machinery, Materials and Men" to
"The Tyranny of the Skyscraper" and "The City"--move from a general statement
of the conditions of modern culture to particular applications in the fields of
architecture and urbanism at ever broadening scales. Wright's vision in Modern
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Architecture is ultimately to equate the truly modern with romanticism,
imagination, beauty, and nature--all of which he connects with an underlying
sense of American democratic freedom and individualism.
Dividing Paris Esther da Costa Meyer 2022-02-15 "Dividing Paris: Urban Renewal
and Social Inequality, 1852-1870 offers a new look at the ambitious urban
changes that transformed the city of Paris during the Second Empire, when Paris
became a template for urban renewal in many large cities in Europe, North, and
South America. Esther da Costa Meyer looks at the social and historical of
context of these urban changes--what Napoleon III, his prefect Georges-Eugene
Haussman, and their team of engineers planned, as well as how the diverse and
deeply stratified public responded to them. Along with broad streets and
boulevards intended to enable crowds and merchandise to circulate and, also,
impede the chances of popular insurgency, Haussman's project of urban renewal
called for ample water supply, sewerage, and public parks and gardens. These
changes radically altered the old, tightly-knit weave of the medieval city,
serving the needs of the industrial bourgeoisie while forcing the urban poor to
the outskirts. Dividing Paris is the first architectural history of the city
that takes into account the larger part of the urban territory annexed in 1860,
a ring of settlements and villages which became increasingly class-specific.
Instead of relating the story of Haussmanization as a top-down administrative
effort, as Haussman's critics and admirers have both tended to do, it draws on
primary sources, especially newspapers and memoirs, to investigate the degree
to which Parisians' experiences of modernity were class and gender-specific and
to ask what strategies working class men and women in particular used to cope
with and in some cases resist the changing world around them. At the same time,
da Costa Meyer resists the familiar narrative of Paris as "capital of the 19th
century" that has endured, at least since Walter Benjamin's famous essay, as
euro-centric and misleading insofar as it fails to situate Paris's urban
developments in a broader global context or to acknowledge the extent to which
Haussmanization was itself implicated in the broader imperial project on which
France was embarked at the time"-Plagued by Fire Paul Hendrickson 2019-10-01 Frank Lloyd Wright has long been
known as a rank egotist who held in contempt almost everything aside from his
own genius. Harder to detect, but no less real, is a Wright who fully
understood, and suffered from, the choices he made. This is the Wright whom
Paul Hendrickson reveals in this masterful biography: the Wright who was
haunted by his father, about whom he told the greatest lie of his life. And
this, we see, is the Wright of many other neglected aspects of his story: his
close, and perhaps romantic, relationship with friend and early mentor Cecil
Corwin; the eerie, unmistakable role of fires in his life; the connection
between the 1921 Black Wall Street massacre in Tulsa, Oklahoma, and the murder
of his mistress, her two children, and four others at his beloved Wisconsin
home. In showing us Wright’s facades along with their cracks, Hendrickson helps
us form a fresh, deep, and more human understanding of the man. With prodigious
research, unique vision, and his ability to make sense of a life in ways at
once unexpected, poetic, and undeniably brilliant, he has given us the defining
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book on Wright.
Frank Lloyd Wright’s Fallingwater Catherine W Zipf 2020-12-31 Frank Lloyd
Wright’s Fallingwater explores the relationship between the economic tumult in
the United States in the 1930s, Frank Lloyd Wright, and the construction of his
most famous house, Fallingwater. The book reinterprets the history of this
iconic building, recognizing it as a Depression-era monument that stands as a
testimony to what an American architect could achieve with the right site,
client, and circumstance, even in desperate economic circumstances. Using newly
available resources, author Catherine W. Zipf examines Wright’s work before and
after Fallingwater to show how it was influenced by the economic climate,
public architectural projects of the Great Depression, and America’s changing
relationship with Modernist style and technology. Including over 50 black-andwhite images, this book will be of great interest to students, historians, and
researchers of art, architecture, and Frank Lloyd Wright.
The Urbanism of Frank Lloyd Wright Neil Levine 2016 This is the first book
devoted to Frank Lloyd Wright's designs for remaking the modern city.
Stunningly comprehensive, The Urbanism of Frank Lloyd Wright presents a
radically new interpretation of the architect’s work and offers new and
important perspectives on the history of modernism. Neil Levine places Wright’s
projects, produced over more than fifty years, within their historical,
cultural, and physical contexts, while relating them to the theory and practice
of urbanism as it evolved over the twentieth century. Levine overturns the
conventional view of Wright as an architect who deplored the city and whose
urban vision was limited to a utopian plan for a network of agrarian
communities he called Broadacre City. Rather, Levine reveals Wright’s larger,
more varied, interesting, and complex urbanism, demonstrated across the span of
his lengthy career. Beginning with Wright’s plans from the late 1890s through
the early 1910s for reforming residential urban neighborhoods, mainly in
Chicago, and continuing through projects from the 1920s through the 1950s for
commercial, mixed-use, civic, and cultural centers for Chicago, Madison,
Washington, Pittsburgh, and Baghdad, Levine demonstrates Wright’s place among
the leading contributors to the creation of the modern city. Wright’s often
spectacular designs are shown to be those of an innovative precursor and
creative participant in the world of ideas that shaped the modern metropolis.
Lavishly illustrated with drawings, plans, maps, and photographs, this book
features the first extensive new photography of materials from the Frank Lloyd
Wright Foundation Archives. The Urbanism of Frank Lloyd Wright will serve as
one of the most important books on the architect for years to come.
Architectural Styles Owen Hopkins 2014-09-08 Have you ever wondered what the
difference is between Gothic and Gothic Revival, or how to distinguish between
Baroque and Neoclassical? This guide makes extensive use of photographs to
identify and explain the characteristic features of nearly 300 buildings. The
result is a clear and easy-to-navigate guide to identifying the key styles of
western architecture from the classical age to the present day.
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The Secret Rhino Society Jonathan E. Jacobs 2020-06-02 “This engaging romp will
be a great way to initiate conversations about diversity, tolerance, and
acceptance.”—Booklist (starred review) In the spirit of favorites like Stick &
Stone and Spoon this warmhearted and hilarious picture book tells the story of
a highly unusual group of friends and is stunningly illustrated by Samantha
Cotterill. Meet Hudson, a hippo. Fran, an earthworm. And Jean, a lightbulb.
They have one thing in common: a profound appreciation for rhinos. So, they
form a Secret Rhino Appreciation Society, in which a key activity it wearing
paper horns. (Sometimes this results in a fire. That’s what happens when a
lightbulb wears a paper horn.) But when they meet their first real, live rhino
and ask her to do rhino-y things, she doesn’t want to charge or snort—she’s a
gardener! She is not what the society expected, but can they learn to
appreciate her for who she is? This funny, character-driven story explores
themes of friendship, expectations, and prejudice.
Stained Glass Window Designs of Frank Lloyd Wright Dennis Casey 1997-02-28
Sixteen full-page designs adapted from windows in Wright buildings: Robie
House, Dana House, Coonley Playhouse, many more. Geometrics, florals, etc.
Color and hang near light source for glowing stained glass effects.
The Architecture of Frank Lloyd Wright Neil Levine 1996 Neil Levine's study of
the architecture of Frank Lloyd Wright, beginning with his work in Oak Park in
the late 1880s and culminating in the construction of the Guggenheim museum in
New York and the Marin County Civic Center in the 1950s, if the first
comprehensive and in-depth analysis of the architect's entire career since the
opening of the Wright Archives over a decade ago. The most celebrated and
prolific of modern architects, Wright built more than four hundred buildings
and designed at least twice as many more. The characteristic features of his
work--the open plan, dynamic space, fragmented volumes, natural materials, and
integral structure--established the basic way that we think about modern
architecture. For a general audience, this engaging book provides an
introduction to Wright's remarkable accomplishments, as seen against the
background of his eventful and often tragic life. For the architect or the
architectural historian, it will be an important source of new insights into
the development of Wright's whole body of work. It integrates biographical and
historical material in a chronologically ordered framework that makes sense of
his enormously varied career, and it provides over four hundred illustrations
running parallel to the text. Levine conveys the meanings of the continuities
and changes that he sees I Wright's architecture and thought by focusing
successive chapters on his most significant buildings, such as the Winslow
House, Taliesin, Hollyhock House, Fallingwater, Tailsen west, and the
Guggenheim Museum. A new understanding of the representational imagery and
narrative structure of Wright's work, along with a much-needed reconsideration
of its historical and contextual underpinnings, gives this study a unique place
in the writings on Wright. In contrast to the emphasis a previous generation of
critics and historians placed on Wright's earlier buildings, this book offers a
broader perspective that sees Wright's later work as the culmination of his
earlier efforts and the basis for a new understanding of the centrality of his
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career to the evolution of modern architecture as a whole.
Frank Lloyd Wright's Monona Terrace David V. Mollenhoff 1999 The story of the
decades-long struggle to build a civic center in Madison, Wisconsin.
Fallingwater Lynda S. Waggoner 2011 Presents a pictorial look at the history,
structure, and restoration of Frank Lloyd Wright's Fallingwater.
Modern Architecture Neil Levine 2009 In this work, esteemed architectural
historian Neil Levine investigates the complex history of representation from
the 18th to the 20th century. Using the lens of a continuous theoretical
argument, Levine provides a detailed survey and critical analysis of major
works by a host of modern architects.
Wright on Exhibit Kathryn Smith 2022-07-12 The first history of Frank Lloyd
Wright's exhibitions of his own work—a practice central to his career More than
one hundred exhibitions of Frank Lloyd Wright's work were mounted between 1894
and his death in 1959. Wright organized the majority of these exhibitions
himself and viewed them as crucial to his self-presentation as his extensive
writings. He used them to promote his designs, appeal to new viewers, and
persuade his detractors. Wright on Exhibit presents the first history of this
neglected aspect of the architect’s influential career. Drawing extensively
from Wright’s unpublished correspondence, Kathryn Smith challenges the
preconceived notion of Wright as a self-promoter who displayed his work in
search of money, clients, and fame. She shows how he was an artist-architect
projecting an avant-garde program, an innovator who expanded the palette of
installation design as technology evolved, and a social activist driven to
revolutionize society through design. While Wright’s earliest exhibitions were
largely for other architects, by the 1930s he was creating public installations
intended to inspire debate and change public perceptions about architecture.
The nature of his exhibitions expanded with the times beyond models, drawings,
and photographs to include more immersive tools such as slides, film, and even
a full-scale structure built especially for his 1953 retrospective at the
Guggenheim Museum. Placing Wright’s exhibitions side by side with his writings,
Smith shows how integral these exhibitions were to his vision and sheds light
on the broader discourse concerning architecture and modernism during the first
half of the twentieth century. Wright on Exhibit features color renderings,
photos, and plans, as well as a checklist of exhibitions and an illustrated
catalog of extant and lost models made under Wright’s supervision.
Origins of Architectural Pleasure Grant Hildebrand 1999-06-30 This engaging
study discusses ways in which architectural forms emulate some archetypal
settings that humans have found appealing--and useful for survival--from
ancient times to the present. 119 photos. 6 line figures.
Frank Lloyd Wright Richard Longstreth 2014-11-29 The buildings of Frank Lloyd
Wright are not immune to the social and environmental forces that affect all
architecture. Because of the popular recognition and historical significance of
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his work, however, the stakes are unusually high when his buildings are
modified in any way. Any additions or changes must meet the highest standards;
how exactly this can be achieved is the debate that fuels this compelling new
book. The essays collected here are authored by many of the top professionals
in the fields of architecture and preservation. Some of the contributors worked
directly on the buildings discussed and provide invaluable firsthand accounts
of these projects. This is the most thorough discussion of modifying Wright’s
works published to date and a fascinating commentary on preserving our
architectural legacy. Contributors: Richard Longstreth on additions to historic
buildings · de Teel Patterson Tiller on design in historic districts · Sidney
K. Robinson on Taliesin · Anne Biebel and Mary Keiran Murphy on the Hillside
School · Mark Hertzberg on the S. C. Johnson Administration Building · Dale
Allen Gyure on Florida Southern College · Neil Levine on the Guggenheim Museum
· Scott W. Perkins on the Price Tower · Tom Kubala on the First Unitarian
Meeting House · Eric Jackson-Forsberg on the Darwin Martin House · Lynda S.
Waggoner on Fallingwater · Patrick J. Mahoney on Graycliff · Thomas Templeton
Taylor on the Westcott House
The Natural House Frank Lloyd Wright 1968
Frank Lloyd Wright's Taliesin West Ezra Stoller 2000-01-01 The Building Blocks
series presents icons of modern architecture as interpreted by Ezra Stoller,
whose photography has defined the way postwar architecture has been viewed by
architects, historians, and the public at large. Taken just after the
completion of each project, these photographs provide a unique historical
record of the buildings in use, documenting people, fashions, and furnishings
of the period.
The Year's Work in Mental Hygiene in New York State State Charities Aid
Association (N.Y.) Committee on mental hygiene 1909
Modern Architecture Frank Lloyd Wright 2008 "Modern concepts concerning an
organic architecture, from the work of Frank Lloyd Wright" on lining-papers.
Modern Architecture and Other Essays Vincent Joseph Scully 2003 Vincent Scully
has shaped not only how we view the evolution of architecture in the twentieth
century but also the course of that evolution itself. Combining the modes of
historian and critic in unique and compelling ways--with an audience that
reaches from students and scholars to professional architects and ardent
amateurs--Scully has profoundly influenced the way architecture is thought
about and made. This extensively illustrated and elegantly designed volume
distills Scully's incalculable contribution. Neil Levine, a former student of
Scully's, selects twenty essays that reveal the breadth and depth of Scully's
work from the 1950s through the 1990s. The pieces are included for their
singular contribution to our understanding of modern architecture as well as
their relative unavailability to current readers. Levine offers a perceptive
overview of Scully's distinguished career and introduces each essay, skillfully
setting the scholarly and cultural scene. The selections address almost all of
frank-lloyd-wright-neil-levine
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modern architecture's major themes and together go a long way toward defining
what constitutes the contemporary experience of architecture and urbanism. Each
is characteristically Scully--provocative, yet precise in detail and
observation, written with passionate clarity. They document Scully's seminal
views on the relationship between the natural and the built environment and
trace his progressively intense concern with the fabric of the street and of
our communities. The essays also highlight Scully's engagement with the careers
of so many of the twentieth century's most significant architects, from Frank
Lloyd Wright and Louis Kahn to Robert Venturi. In the tradition of great
intellectual biographies, this finely made book chronicles our most influential
architectural historian and critic. It is a gift to architecture and its
history.
Arquitectura moderna Frank Lloyd Wright 2010-11 Esta obra es un texto
fundamental que recoge las Kahn Lectures que Frank Lloyd Wright pronunció en
1930. En ellas, el autor expone los cuatro principios de una arquitectura
fundamentalmente nueva y orgánica que se aleja de los cánones de los estilos
históricos y rechaza las abstracciones geométricas de los modernistas europeos
que eran sus contemporáneos. Este es uno de los documentos más importantes en
el desarrollo de la arquitectura moderna y de la carrera de su autor. Es un
manifiesto contra el eclecticismo arquitectónico estadounidense, en el que
Lloyd Wright presenta su concepción de arquitectura orgánica. Basada en la
edición original de 1931, esta edición incluye una nueva introducción que, por
primera vez, sitúa el texto en su contexto arquitectónico, histórico e
intelectual.
My First Shapes with Frank Lloyd Wright Mudpuppy 2017-01-16 Frank Lloyd Wright
used basic geometric shapes as the foundation for his modern architecture.
Learn your basic shapes alongside this famous architect with My First Shapes
with Frank Lloyd Wright Board Book from Mudpuppy. Each chapter tab focuses on
one of three basics shapes: circle, square, or triangle. - Size: 6.25 x 7"
Frank Lloyd Wright Barry Bergdoll 2017 Published in conjunction with a major
exhibition at The Museum of Modern Art, this catalogue reveals new perspectives
on the work of Frank Lloyd Wright, a designer so prolific and familiar as to
nearly preclude critical reexamination. Structured as a series of inquiries
into the Frank Lloyd Wright Foundation Archives, the book is a collection of
scholarly explorations rather than an attempt to construct a master narrative.
Each chapter centers on a key object from the archive that an invited author
has "unpacked"-interpreting and contextualizing it, tracing its meanings and
connections, and juxtaposing it with other works from the archive, from MoMA,
or from outside collections. The publication aims to open up Wright's work to
questions, interrogations, and debates, and to highlight interpretations by
contemporary scholars, both established Wright experts and others considering
this iconic figure from new and illuminating perspectives.
The International Style Henry Russell Hitchcock 1997-02 The most influential
work of architectural criticism and history of the twentieth century, now
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available in a handsomely designed new edition.
Frank Lloyd Wright's Fallingwater Ezra Stoller 2000-01-01 On a remote and
secluded Appalachian site in the foothills of Western Pennsylvania lies what is
undoubtedly the most famous modern home in the United States and, perhaps, the
world: Frank Lloyd Wright's Fallingwater. Commissioned in 1934 to design a
weekend retreat for Pittsburgh department store magnate Edgar Kaufmann, Wright
shocked his client and the architectural establishment with a daring sculptural
composition dramatically cantilevered over the white water of Bear Run.
Fallingwater at once expresses Wright's ideal of an "organic" architecture
attuned to the rhythms of the natural world while fully embracing the modernist
idiom - albeit on his own terms. For Wright, the commission offered a chance to
thrust himself back into the forefront of architectural practice. Considered
passé by some proponents of the International Style, with Fallingwater Wright
proved to all that he remained at the vanguard of the profession. Ezra
Stoller's photographs of Fallingwater have become icons in their own right,
illustrating the building's integral connection to the landscape and its
striking modern form.
The Architecture of Frank Lloyd Wright Neil Levine 1996 Neil Levine's study of
the architecture of Frank Lloyd Wright, beginning with his work in Oak Park in
the late 1880s and culminating in the construction of the Guggenheim museum in
New York and the Marin County Civic Center in the 1950s, if the first
comprehensive and in-depth analysis of the architect's entire career since the
opening of the Wright Archives over a decade ago. The most celebrated and
prolific of modern architects, Wright built more than four hundred buildings
and designed at least twice as many more. The characteristic features of his
work--the open plan, dynamic space, fragmented volumes, natural materials, and
integral structure--established the basic way that we think about modern
architecture. For a general audience, this engaging book provides an
introduction to Wright's remarkable accomplishments, as seen against the
background of his eventful and often tragic life. For the architect or the
architectural historian, it will be an important source of new insights into
the development of Wright's whole body of work. It integrates biographical and
historical material in a chronologically ordered framework that makes sense of
his enormously varied career, and it provides over four hundred illustrations
running parallel to the text. Levine conveys the meanings of the continuities
and changes that he sees I Wright's architecture and thought by focusing
successive chapters on his most significant buildings, such as the Winslow
House, Taliesin, Hollyhock House, Fallingwater, Tailsen west, and the
Guggenheim Museum. A new understanding of the representational imagery and
narrative structure of Wright's work, along with a much-needed reconsideration
of its historical and contextual underpinnings, gives this study a unique place
in the writings on Wright. In contrast to the emphasis a previous generation of
critics and historians placed on Wright's earlier buildings, this book offers a
broader perspective that sees Wright's later work as the culmination of his
earlier efforts and the basis for a new understanding of the centrality of his
career to the evolution of modern architecture as a whole.
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Frank Lloyd Wright from Within Outward Richard Louis Cleary 2009 Frank Lloyd
Wright: From Within Outward features a lifetime of achievement by this titan of
American architecture through newly commissioned contemporary photography,
archival photography, and wonderfully detailed drawings of more than 200
projects, including such masterworks as the S. C. Johnson & Sons Administration
Building in Wisconsin, the Guggenheim Museum in New York, and Taliesin West,
Wright’s desert home in Arizona, as well as less-known projects designed for
Baghdad, Iraq, and beyond. The book is richly accompanied by authoritative text
from some of the most important Frank Lloyd Wright scholars and writers at work
today, and presents a timely reevaluation of the work and life of Frank Lloyd
Wright within the context of social spaces, in the spirit of the exhibition.
Rethinking Frank Lloyd Wright Neil Levine 2022-10-26
Impossibility Fiction Derek Littlewood 1996 Impossibility fiction is an
'intergenre' that has recently been the resort of many writers searching for
new ways of understanding and expressing the real world of the imagination,
making use of fantasy, alternative history and science fiction. Coping with
ideas that are both impossible and realistically constructed is the ultimate
contemporary challenge of our technology. The chapters of this book move
towards establishing appropriate readings that allow contemporary readers to
negotiate unreality, a skill that the end of the millennium is making
inevitably necessary. Such strategies have long been the preserve of literary
and cultural study, and here a number of well-regarded scholars and some new to
the field make their contribution to an area that has become increasingly
important in recent years. From Mary Shelley to Philip K. Dick, Iain M. Banks
to J.G. Ballard, taking in African-American science fiction, Jurassic Park, and
Kurt Vonnegut, and exploring issues of alternative history and ideology,
feminism, the holocaust, characterisation, and impossible geography, this
collection is an important source-book for all those interested in the
literature, culture and philosophy of realistic impossible worlds.
Inessential Colors Basile Baudez 2021-12-21 The first comprehensive account of
how and why architects learned to communicate through color Architectural
drawings of the Italian Renaissance were largely devoid of color, but from the
seventeenth century through the nineteenth, polychromy in architectural
representation grew and flourished. Basile Baudez argues that colors appeared
on paper when architects adapted the pictorial tools of imitation,
cartographers' natural signs, military engineers' conventions, and, finally,
painters' affective goals in an attempt to communicate with a broad public.
Inessential Colors traces the use of color in European architectural drawings
and prints, revealing how this phenomenon reflected the professional anxieties
of an emerging professional practice that was simultaneously art and science.
Traversing national borders, the book addresses color as a key player in the
long history of rivalry and exchange between European traditions in
architectural representation and practice. Featuring a wealth of previously
unpublished drawings, Inessential Colors challenges the long-standing
misreading of architectural drawings as illustrations rather than
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representations, pointing instead to their inherent qualities as independent
objects whose beauty paved the way for the visual system architects use today.
On and By Frank Lloyd Wright Robert McCarter 2012-01-23 Few architects shaped
the course of architectural history as dramatically as Frank Lloyd Wright.
While Wright has long been the focus of scholarly debate, among his other many
accomplishments during his long career he was also the author of key essays on
design that have influenced generations of architects. This volume brings
together the most important essays on and by Wright, providing both an
illuminating study of one of the key figures of the 20th century, as well as an
overview of the very principles that are at the foundation of great
architecture. The editor of this volume, Robert McCarter, poured through all of
the important scholarly work on the subject of Frank Lloyd Wright to select the
highlights in research and reading. Each essay is illustrated with archival
material. 'On and By Frank Lloyd Wright' contains fourteen analytical essays
that use Wright's buildings as a means to understanding his complex creative
process. Architect of many of the twentieth century's most important buildings,
Wright largely remains an enigma today. Written by renowned architects and
architectural historians, On and by Frank Lloyd Wright provides a unique and
informed look at Wright's buildings from inception to completion, from his
earliest works to his final masterpieces. With over four hundred images,
including photographs, archival material, and diagrammatic analyses, this book
provides a more complete understanding of Wright's work than previous studies.
The final word comes from the master himself in a set of three essays in which
Wright discusses his own architectural philosophies - a final lesson from this
great American teacher.
Frank Lloyd Wright's Hardy House 2006 Built on a bluff near Racine, Wisconsin
in 1906, the Thomas P. Hardy House is one of architect Frank Lloyd Wright's
most admired residential buildings. In this volume, photojournalist Hertzberg
combines text and pictures in a tour of this unusual home, which has come to be
regarded as an icon of modern design. Hertzberg is also the author of Wright
Frank Lloyd Wright's Jacobs Houses Neil Levine 2022-12 Frank Lloyd Wright's
Jacobs Houses: Experiments in Modern Living is edited by Wright scholar and
noted author Neil Levine and features essay contributions by all three Jacobs
children (Susan, Elizabeth, and William), as well as new scholarly essays by
Levine and Michael Desmond. Additionally, the book includes new biographies of
Katherine and Herb Jacobs, as well as scores of never-before-published
photographs and drawings of both Jacobs Houses. It's the most definitive
publication on the history and experience of living in these icons of American
architecture.
Frank Lloyd Wright Alan Hess 2007 Focusing on one of the most productive and
innovative periods in the architect's career, a study of Wright's midtwentieth-century architectural designs looks at such seminal masterworks as
the Guggenheim Museum, Price Tower, Fallingwater, the Loveness House, and an
array of furniture and object designs. 12,500 first printing.
frank-lloyd-wright-neil-levine
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The Guggenheim Hilary Ballon 2009 Text by Hilary Ballon, Luis Carranza, Pat
Kirkham, Neil Levine, Scott Perkins, Nancy Spector, Angela Starita.
Frank Lloyd Wright's Buffalo Venture Jack Quinan 2012 Over a quarter of a
century, Frank Lloyd Wright provided the city of Buffalo with a series of
remarkable designs. These houses, commercial buildings, and unbuilt projects,
devised between 1903 and 1929, link the architect's early Prairie period to his
magnificent reaction to Modernism, exemplified by Fallingwater and the Johnson
Wax Building. To convey this story, author Jack Quinan introduces a cast of
characters linked by their association with the Larkin Company, the client that
first drew Wright to New York State. Not long after sketches for a Larkin
Administration Building had arrived in Buffalo, commissions for grand houses
were whistling from Buffalo to Wright's studio in Oak Park, Illinois. An
intimate bond united the architect and Darwin D. Martin, Wright's most fervent
supporter at the Larkin Company. A reliable patron and close friend, Martin
steered crucial jobs Wright's way and afforded him generous loans. The Buffalo
venture extended beyond the city limits, as clients from Buffalo moved,
expanded their domestic vision to summer homes, or took on farflung projects.
When the fortunes of the Larkin Company and its executives ebbed, Wright
focused on new fields, in Arizona, California, and farther from home. But the
traces of the Buffalo years may be seen in much of his subsequent work. Drawing
on materials from archives in California, Arizona, Washington, D.C., and New
York, interviews conducted over several decades, and previous studies, State
University of New York at Buffalo distinguished service professor Jack Quinan
brings to light one of the most significant periods of Wright's long career.
With more than 125 historical and contemporary photographs and architectural
plans and drawings, "Frank Lloyd Wright's Buffalo Venture" chronicles a little
appreciated chapter in architectural history.
A City Is Not a Computer Shannon Mattern 2021-08-10 A bold reassessment of
"smart cities" that reveals what is lost when we conceive of our urban spaces
as computers Computational models of urbanism—smart cities that use data-driven
planning and algorithmic administration—promise to deliver new urban
efficiencies and conveniences. Yet these models limit our understanding of what
we can know about a city. A City Is Not a Computer reveals how cities encompass
myriad forms of local and indigenous intelligences and knowledge institutions,
arguing that these resources are a vital supplement and corrective to
increasingly prevalent algorithmic models. Shannon Mattern begins by examining
the ethical and ontological implications of urban technologies and
computational models, discussing how they shape and in many cases profoundly
limit our engagement with cities. She looks at the methods and underlying
assumptions of data-driven urbanism, and demonstrates how the "city-ascomputer" metaphor, which undergirds much of today's urban policy and design,
reduces place-based knowledge to information processing. Mattern then imagines
how we might sustain institutions and infrastructures that constitute more
diverse, open, inclusive urban forms. She shows how the public library
functions as a steward of urban intelligence, and describes the scales of
upkeep needed to sustain a city's many moving parts, from spinning hard drives
frank-lloyd-wright-neil-levine
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to bridge repairs. Incorporating insights from urban studies, data science, and
media and information studies, A City Is Not a Computer offers a visionary new
approach to urban planning and design.
C.G. Jung and the Humanities Karin Barnaby 2017-03-14 C. G. Jung has been and
continues to be a pervasive yet often unacknowledged presence in twentiethcentury art and intellectual life. This timely volume is the first
comprehensive attempt to assess this presence and to demonstrate Jung's farreaching cultural impact. The distinguished contributors represent a number of
views, from traditional Jungian to the most contemporary post-Jungian stances,
including feminist, non-Jungian, and anti-Jungian positions. Jung, as seen in
this volume, addresses a wide range of contemporary issues related to
creativity, gender, religion, popular culture, and hermeneutics. The essays
reveal dimensions of his work that extend far beyond psychoanalytical theory
and that show his hermeneutics to be a much more subtle and sophisticated
methodology than previously allowed by his critics. This methodology appears,
in fact, to have anticipated significant aspects of contemporary critical
principles and practice. The contributors to the volume were among the
participants in a major international conference sponsored by Hofstra
University and the C. G. Jung Foundation of New York, held in 1986 at Hofstra
University. They include Thomas Belmonte, Robert Bly, Joseph Campbell, Edward
S. Casey, Stanley Diamond, Jean Erdman, Leslie Fiedler, James Hillman, Paul
Kugler, Ibram Lassaw, Neil Levine, David L. Miller, Lucio Pozzi, Gilles
Quispel, Robert Richenburg, Carol Schreier Rupprecht, Andrew Samuels, Harold
Schechter, and June Singer. Originally published in 1990. The Princeton Legacy
Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available
previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton
University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important
books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The
goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.
Modern Architecture Vincent Joseph Scully 1974
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